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Do you have any questions about: 

- What Walsall SENDIAS do? 

- Education, Health and Care plans? 

- The law on SEND? 

- Mediation with the Local Authority? 

- Appeals and Tribunals relating to SEND? 

- Meetings with school? 

- Where to get support? 

 

Ask Walsall SENDIAS! 

We are hosting monthly drop-in surgeries for 

parents, carers and young people. Please come 

along if you require free and impartial information or 

advice. 

 

 



Walsall SENDIAS 
01922 612008 
walsallsendiass@family-action.org.uk 
 

Date Time Venue 

Tuesday 26th 
September 2023 

10.00am – 12.00pm Manor Farm Community Association, 
King George Crescent, WS4 1EU 

Friday 27th October 
2023 

10.00am-12.00pm West Locality Hub, Ilmington House, 
Crescent Road, Wednesbury, WS10 8AE 

Wednesday 22nd 
November 2023 

12.30pm – 2.30pm North Locality Hub, 275 Blakenall 
Heath, Blakenall, Walsall WS3 1HJ 

Thursday 14th 
December 2023 

11.00am – 1.00pm East Locality, 13 Silver Court, Brownhills 
WS8 6HA 

Friday 26th January 
2024 

10.00am – 12.00pm Manor Farm Community Association, 
King George Crescent, WS4 1EU 

Monday 19th 
February 2024 

4.00pm – 6.00pm South & Central Locality Hub, Birchills 
Street, Walsall, WS2 8NG 

Thursday 21st March 
2024 

12.00pm – 2.00pm West Locality Hub, Ilmington House, 
Crescent Road, Wednesbury, WS10 8AE 

Friday 19th April 
2024 

10.00am – 12.00pm North Locality Hub, 275 Blakenall 
Heath, Blakenall, Walsall WS3 1HJ 

Monday 20th May 
2024 

12.00pm – 2.00pm East Locality, 13 Silver Court, Brownhills 
WS8 6HA 

Tuesday 18th June 
2024 

1.00pm – 3.00pm Manor Farm Community Association, 
King George Crescent, WS4 1EU 

Monday 15th July 
2024 

1.00pm – 3.00pm Manor Farm Community Association, 
King George Crescent, WS4 1EU 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us via email at 

walsallsendiass@family-action.org.uk if you have any questions. 

We hope to see you there! 
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